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July 2, 2018 

 

RE: Avista Corporation’s 2016 Energy and Emissions Intensity Report,  

Docket UE-170684 

 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On June 1, 2017, Avista Corporation (Avista or Company) filed with the Washington 

Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) its annual Energy and Emissions 

Intensity (EEI) report for 2016 in accordance with Washington Administrative Code (WAC) 

480-109-300. 

On June 26, 2018, Commission staff (Staff) filed a letter stating that it had reviewed the EEI 

report. In its letter, Staff provided feedback regarding areas of potential improvement in 

future reports while acknowledging that Avista has already incorporated some of that 

feedback into its 2017 EEI report filed on May 31, 2018, in docket UE-180480.  

The Commission has reviewed the Company’s EEI report, and acknowledges that the report 

complies with the requirements of WAC 480-109-300. The Commission encourages Avista 

and Staff to continue working together to incrementally improve the uniformity and 

consistency of reporting with each reporting cycle. 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 


